
UK joins European super-computing
scheme as world-class British
researchers now able to bid for
funding

British researchers, businesses and academics will have enhanced access to
future supercomputer research funding from today (Monday 13 May) as the UK
joins the European High Performance Computing Joint Undertaking (EuroHPC).
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